                  Assessment Feedback for   
May 2010 Report for the English Department
Contact Person: Cheryl Blackwell
Other committee member: Drew Dunham, Dean McCurdy

Hi Ian,

I would like to commend your department for submitting a 2010 Spring Update Report. In that report you stated that your department has collected data...but is waiting until you have collected data for the 2010-2011 to proceed.  At a recent Assessment Committee meeting....a member of the committee (I believe it may have been Beth) commented that "someone" had contacted your department and asked if you could share the data you have collected thus far..... so this a email is a gentle reminder to so......And while you're at it.....even though you "kinda already" told us what you are planning to do.......perhaps you could submit a formal assessment plan for the 2010-2011.
Cheryl 
